
Trey Shaunfield 
CAD/CAM 
9-15-2016 

 
Journal 04 

Sep 12  
 
​ Today we worked on our name plates some more, as well as played around with 
inkscape and were set loose to do our own thing. I finally got my name plate done after a lot of 
trial and error, 3rd time's a charm. I learned not to make the filler white, but instead just delete it 
or the laser printer will not be able to print it correctly. After going back 2 times and fixing this I 
was finally able to get it completed and began to plan for my own personal project.  

 
9/14 
 
What we did  

-​ Discussed our trimester project  
-​ Drew up plans and dimensions for each of the panels that we would each be in charge 

of 
-​ Each person chose a athletic for which we would draw a design and use on the board 
-​ Worked on our design and independent projects 

 
What I learned  
​ I learned what my job is going to be for our trimester project, and what my topic is going 
to be for the project. I also learned that certain photos will not work as they are supposed to in 
inkscape. Certain pictures you cannot change the color of certain lines for cutting them out 
essentially making the picture useless.  
 
The picture that wouldn’t work -  
 
 



 
 
9/16 
 
What we did 

-​ Created inkscape for trimester project kickboard 
-​ Emailed coach asking for logo for the kickboard 
-​ Went to the 3rd floor commons with 2 other people and remeasured all dimensions  

 
What I learned  
​ I learned the importance of measuring twice and cutting once. When we went to 
remeasure all the dimensions in the 3rd floor commons we found slight variances in the 
dimensions. While these variances will not affect much it is interesting to note that we did not 



catch them the first time and the importance of measuring twice. 

 


